QCLGA GENERAL MEETING MINUTES
September 26, 2024
Quail Creek Grill Patio

Executive Board
Present: Terri Bacon, Patty Harmon, Michele Gazica
Absent: Marie Cook, Robin Brannan

Membership attendance: approximately 55 women.

Meeting called to order at 12:23pm.

President—Terri Bacon

Reminded members on behalf of Marie Cook and Cheryl Opsal that the auto-renew option
for AG membership was disabled (because auto-renew doesn’t capture RBCs), so
members must pro-actively renew their QCLGA membership between October 5 and
December 15, to ensure Golf Genius invites to early January play days.

The Nominating Committee has secured commitments from the following women to
serve as the 2025 QCLGA Board of Directors: Patty Harmon, President; Cyndi Hoover,
Vice President; Judith Olsen, Treasurer; Mary Newman, Secretary and Robin Brannan,
Tournament Director. Terri thanked the Nominating Committee and the Board elect for
their service.

The QCLGA provided a pizza and cookie luncheon for the golf course maintenance crew
on Wednesday, September 26, as a thank-you for their work on our courses. Terri
reported that Noah and the crew appreciated the gesture.

Terri asked the membership to approve revisions to the Standing Rules, re-drafted by
Cheryl Opsal and Bonny Wilcox, and approved by the Board. Judith Olson moved to adopt
the revisions, Beth Davis seconded. Motion passed by show of hands.

Terri announced QCLGA’s second annual Happy Hours even is taking place on October 16
from 4:30 to 6:30, with appetizers and a cash bar (open at 4:00). Invitations will be sent
via Golf Genius.

Meeting adjourned 12:29



